Newsletter 11



"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith"

Health and Wellbeing Week

Our wellbeing week has been hugely successful and we have all enjoyed discovering new hobbies, learning about how our brains work and taking part in workshops to promote good mental health habits. Children have enjoyed fitness sessions, knitting, first aid, mindfulness, learning about healthy eating, colouring and more! I am in the process of putting together a 'Promoting Wellbeing' page on our school website, this page will include advice and strategies in promoting positive mental health at home.

We have over £200 from today's non-uniform day to add to our donations to 'The Charlie Waller Foundation' who led incredible anxiety workshops with pupils and staff this week.

Parent Governor Vacancy

Voting papers need to be returned by Tuesday 4th December at 12noon; any votes received after this time will not be counted.

FOSSP Non Uniform day

Next Friday pupils can come to school dressed in non-uniform in exchange for a prize for the FOSSP raffle. KS1 pupils can bring in prizes for the children's raffle, KS2 pupils can bring in prizes for the adults' raffle.

KS2 Mr Walker Concert

Mr Walker's Christmas concert will be taking place on Monday 10th December at 2.15pm, always a highlight of the Christmas festivities! Letters will be sent out next week so you will be able to reserve your seats.

Christmas Lunch

Please ensure that orders are back in school by Monday 10th December, even if your child does not wish to eat a Christmas lunch.

Admissions Consultation

Pembroke Park Primary School and Wyvern St Edmund's Secondary School have put their admissions' policy out for consultation. Please visit their websites for more information and provide feedback as directed.

After School Club

Several parents have approached me recently about opening after school provision at Sarum St Paul's. We have spoken to our breakfast club providers, PH Sport, and they are going to explore this with their staff and gauge interest with parents through a survey. If you are interested in after school provision at our school, please click on the following link and complete the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NN9HND2

*** Surveys to be completed by Wednesday 5th December ***

KS1 Nativity

Tickets for the KS1 Nativity are now available. These are limited to **3 tickets per family** over the two performances until Friday 7th December. If you require more tickets, please ask to be added to the waiting list. Extra ticket requests on the waiting list will be issued from Monday 10th December.

Communications Home		Copies of letters are available	Copies of letters are available on the website	
Y	ear group	Content	Date of event	
C	Choir	Singing at local care homes	Tuesday 4 th and Friday 7 th December	

FoSSP notices email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk Text: 07704 917418

- 7.12.18 Non uniform day in return for an unwrapped children's present from KS1children and a bottle from KS2 children. These will be used for the child and adult Tombolas.
- 14.12.18 After school event in the hall with tombolas, raffle, auction and Fairy Cake Friday (Year 2).
- 20.12.18 Christmas Disco. Tickets will be sent home soon. Offers of help gratefully received. Please sign up in the office or on the FoSSP Facebook page.
- Donations of blue jumpers, cardigans, books, DVDs, CDs are always welcome.
- Don't forget your biscuit wrappers for recycling.

Yours Sincerely,